
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

OCTOBER 2021

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
WC 11th October 2021

GRANDPARENTS’ DAY
We will be selling tickets to win a hamper. Raffle tickets £2 a strip. 

22nd October 2021
HALLOWEEN DISCO

Tickets are £2. (All money raised is donated to the RSPCA)

COMING UP in November we will be exploring 
colours and learning about Bonfire night. 

Over the next month we will be focusing on basic hygiene. We will be asking parent if 
they have joined a dentist and provided each child with a toothbrush and toothpaste. 
Teaching the children, the importance of brushing their teeth. Each week we will be 
sending home a weekend challenge for you to complete regarding hygiene. 

LAMBS
The lambs enjoyed exploring transports 
The children showed excitement when 
exploring the racetrack and moved the 
cars around, repeating their actions 
several times. We spoke about different 
sounds a car makes and encouraging 
children to make the sounds. To extend the 
learning, created roads marks on the floor 
and gave each child a pen marker and 
board to create their marks.

FARMERS
We have been learning 
about the change in 
season, we explored 
the changing leaves, 
the weather getting 
colder and daylight 
hours getting shorter.  
When we went outside, 
we noticed lots of 
leaves had already 
begun to fall of the tree, 
we decided to collect 
them and create a 
picture by sticking them 
on collages.

BOOK OF THE WEEK
To introduce the change of season, the children have 
enjoyed listening to the leaf man story and carried out 

lots of fun activities based around the book and the 
animals he sees while being blown away by the wind. 
The children talked about the changes we would see 

in our environment as we go into winter.


